
MOC-FLOYD VALLEY COMMUNITY SCHOOL - - - - - March 16, 2020 

 

The MOC-Floyd Valley Board of Education met on the above date at the Central Administration 

Office for an emergency meeting with all board members in attendance. The purpose of the meeting 

was to discuss the COVID-19 virus and how to handle the impact to the district. Also present were 

Superintendent Adams, Secretary Dykstra, and the press.    

 

President Jager called the meeting to order 6:00 p.m. 

 

Motion was made by Koerselman and supported by Reyes to approve the agenda as mailed.  Carried 

unanimously. 

 

Superintendent Adams shared an update on COVID-19 and the impact on the district. 

 

Discussion was held on whether or not the district should participate in grab and go meals for 

students during the state mandated school closure.  The board decided to participate in the grab and 

go meals for students within the district and allow all children ages 0-18 to partake in the meals. 

 
WHEREAS, it fulfills a public purpose, and in order to prevent or contain the spread of COVID-19, to 

promote morale and to help retain current employees following the closure, motion was by De Jong and 

supported by Koerselman to approve to continue to pay district employees during the school closure, 

effective March 16, 2020 through April 13, 2020. Motion carried unanimously. 

 

Adjournment at 7:23 p.m.  

 

 

 

________________________________             __________________________________ 

Shane Jager, President                                Kim Dykstra, Secretary 

 

 

 

 


